YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE

A CHANCE TO SAY THANK YOU TO
RABBI DR JONATHAN ROMAIN

ON HIS RETIREMENT
Join us at Maidenhead Synagogue for an
afternoon of heartfelt tributes, warm

memories, and the celebration of Jonathan's
remarkable journey with our community.

SUNDAY AFTERNOON « 14 JULY 2024

To obtain your TICKET, please RSVP using
the link below or the QR code.
Booking opens on 29th February.

farewellrabbiparty.eventbrite.com
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http://farewellrabbiparty.eventbrite.com/

